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Important Dates 

 School 

resumes for 

Term 2 on 

Tues, 30th Apr 

 Zone Cross 

Country, Fri 

3rd May 
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Dear families, 

Welcome to the final Perfect Page for the 

Term. On behalf of all of the Cessnock 

Public School staff I would like to thank you 

all for the wonderful first Term of 2019 and 

wish you all a safe, happy holiday. We will 

once again have a very busy start to Term 2, 

which includes: 

Monday – Staff Development Day – 

students are not to attend this day 

Tuesday - Early Stage 1 library 

Wednesday - Stage 2 library, ANZAC Day 

assembly 

Thursday - Stage 1 library, Support class 

swimming  

Friday – School sport 

Thank you to all of our families and friends 

who came along for the Easter Hat Parade 

yesterday. It  was a great morning that was 

thoroughly enjoyed by all. Many thanks for 

supporting our Easter Raffle and Hot Cross 

Bun Drive. 

It was also great to see some of our parents 

taking a look at our Stage 3 room where our 

students showcased their “Identity” work 

for the Term.   

 

Just another reminder that as of the start of 

Term 2 we will only be having the front 

school gates (outside the admin building) 

open prior to 8.55am when a staff member 

goes on duty. We will also be having 

designated areas where those students who 

arrive prior to this time can sit. This will 

allow us to increase our monitoring of who 

is on site during the mornings. 

This morning at our Principal’s assembly 
students successful at our Cross Country 
carnival received their place ribbons.  We 
wish all our representatives the best of luck 
at the Zone carnival which is being held on 
Friday, 3rd May. 

We hope that you all have a safe and happy 
break and  look forward to seeing everyone 
back at CPS when the students return on 
Tuesday the 30th of April. 
 
As always we will try to keep everyone up to 

date with what is happening around our 

wonderful school through our school 

website, Facebook Page and Skoolbag App. 

Regards 

Steve Morgan 

Principal 
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House Championship Points Update 

The term is over and Gordon have managed to lead the ladder from start 

to finish. A wonderful effort from all houses to have each amassed over 

20,000 points in our first 11 school weeks. Remember to keep an eye on 

the scoreboards in primary (just inside the primary building) and infants 

(on the side wall of the infants building, across from the 3-6H classroom).  

The current totals are: 

Gordon – 28481    Paterson - 25284 

Lawson - 22663    Kendall - 20398 






